
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Peter Graham 
To: councilmeeting 
Cc: Mark Strifler; Councillor Perks; Eric Beales; Cecilia Nin Hernandez; Tamara Anson-Cartwright 
Subject: [External Sender] Support for TBP HCD plan 
Date: December 16, 2024 1:21:22 PM 

Good afternoon, 

This is a comment for the December 17, 2024 City Council meeting on item 2024.TE18.9, 
Designation of the Teiaiagon-Baby Point Heritage Conservation District under Part V of the 
Ontario Heritage Act. 

On December 16, 2024, Six Nations of the Grand River (SNGR) Elected Council voted to 
support the city’s proposed Teiaiagon-Baby Point Historical Conservation District Plan. 

Teiaiagon is very important to SNGR members and former Chief Ava Hill wrote a January 
13, 2017 letter supporting the creation of a Historical Conservation District (HCD) and 
emphasizing the need to protect archaeological resources. 

Subsequently, SNGR’s Consultation and Accommodation Process (CAP) Team worked 
closely with city staff to ensure Haudenosaunee heritage was acknowledge and preserved. 

The creation of the Teiaiagon-Baby Point HCD Plan is a positive step in our relationship 
with Toronto. We look forward to collaborating with the city on future projects. 

Thank you, 

Peter Graham 
Consultation Supervisor 
Six Nations of the Grand River Elected Council 
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